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As a long-time Oregonian and a resident of Multnomah county, I think voting by mail 

is one of the hallmarks of what makes Oregon a wonderful and safe place to live. It 

allows more people to participate and gives everyone an opportunity to review and 

research their ballots in a more thoughtful manner. This bill is a naked attempt to 

reduce the voting rights of Oregonians. Please oppose this bill so voting by mail 

remains the law in Oregon.  


